
 

Chris Brown

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScy5-B85XMMdlZ_ilx3cNXR79So2nK2t0WsTR_wECHLHsYYFQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1


The following students achieved 50 stars on 11 
September 2019 for following our school expectations: 

   Keturah F. and Archie W. 

STARS CERTIFICATES  

Congratulations to the following students who received 

Certificates at our last Assembly last week. 
 

  KINDER     Amiyah W and Amarlia W  

  GRADE P/1   Hunter F and Harper K 

  GRADE 1/2   Callen P, Danika B, Bridie E and Zoe B 

  GRADE 3/4   Jacob C and Maka T 

  GRADE 5/6   Charlie R and Gemma K 

https://signup.zone/EnfMbQAC6iBDFsDnp

This program is kindly supported by our local IGA supermarket &  

Deloraine Woolworths.   
Thank you to the Meander Valley Harvest Community for their support. 

Paver order forms have been sent home.  There are 

copies of the order form at the office as well as a sample 

paver.  $10 per paver with up to 3 names on each paver.  

Order forms AND money can be returned to the school 

office. 

Funds raised from this activity will be directed to school 

projects for the improvement of school facilities and 

benefit our students. 

Laser Etched Pavers 

https://signup.zone/EnfMbQAC6iBDFsDnp?fbclid=IwAR1mCczUXoo9rqT628JupdErEaC0fTAX-8Jg_pUmY_Cksb8O2lnlgpoIPxE
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At some point in time, the boulder, which 

marked the exact location of the time 

capsule, has been moved. 



CONTACT DETAILS 

☘☘☘ Registration and Information Day ☘☘☘

The Westbury Shamrocks Junior Cricket Club will be 
having a registration day on Sunday 22nd of September 
from 10am, at the Westbury Cricket Club (location 
could change, please keep an eye out) 

An information session will run from 10:30am, giving 
you some information about the 2019/20 season, as 
well as meeting our appointed coaches and 
development officers for the year. 

We’re still looking for volunteers to coach our rookies 
under 12 team as well as our under 15 team. Please get 
in contact with me as soon as possible through 
Facebook messenger, phone (0459523989) or email 
(Kieren.hume@education.tas.edu.au).  

If you can’t make the session, you can register your 
child online at playcricket.com.au and searching for 
“Westbury Shamrocks” and following the prompts. 

For more information, head to our Facebook page 
“Westbury Junior Shamrocks Cricket Club” for up to 
date information.

Look forward to seeing you all there! 

Kieren ☘ 
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